Jeremy Miles AS/MS Cwnsler Cyffredinol a'r Gweinidog Pontio Ewropeaidd Counsel General and Minister for European Transition

David Rees MS
Chair of External Affairs and Additional Legislation Committee
Senedd Cymru
Cardiff Bay
CF99 1NA



9 November 2020

Dear David,

Thank you for your letter of 27 October. I advised you at the Committee meeting last week that we are conducting an assessment of the UK-Japan Comprehensive Economic Partnership Agreement (CEPA), including how it differs from the EU-Japan Economic Partnership Agreement. However in order to ensure that this analysis is robust I am proposing that we provide the information you have requested no later than 16 November. The final scrubbed text on CEPA was only very recently received by officials (at the same time other Government Departments received the text) and in areas that are reserved this is the first time we have seen the text.

I look forward to sharing our assessment shortly.

Yours sincerely,

Jeremy Miles AS/MS

Cwnsler Cyffredinol a'r Gweinidog Pontio Ewropeaidd Counsel General and Minister for European Transition

Canolfan Cyswllt Cyntaf / First Point of Contact Centre: 0300 0604400
YPCCGB@llyw.cymru PSCGMET@gov.wales

Bae Caerdydd • Cardiff Bay Caerdydd • Cardiff CF99 1SN

Rydym yn croesawu derbyn gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg. Byddwn yn ateb gohebiaeth a dderbynnir yn Gymraeg yn Gymraeg ac ni fydd gohebu yn Gymraeg yn arwain at oedi.